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Minister Jacqueline Reed is eternally thankful to God for 
His cords of mercy and steadfast love which drew her unto 
Himself. At an early age, she believed and received the Lord 
Jesus Christ as her Savior. She has never regretted that and 
has found through the years that God never fails.

She was baptized, at an early age, under the pastorate of 
Rev. James C. Wade, Sr., at Salem Baptist Church; Omaha, 
Nebraska. He is in Heaven now, but she is especially thankful 
to God for using him to instill in her sound doctrine and 
foundations of the Christian faith.

In addition to him, her grandmother, Mrs. Jacqueline 
Poindexter, and her mother, Carolyn, have been the most 
influential in her life. Teaching her to “acknowledge God in all 
her ways and that He would direct her path.”

Minister Reed remembers the exact day, time and 
circumstances when she was called into the preaching 
ministry; with a prophetic calling on her life. It was 
Thanksgiving Day, November 27, 1980.

For years, she has been drawn to the books of First and 
Second Kings; where the prophets Elijah and Elisha are first 
introduced to us. She has learned that the particular books 
or characters of the Bible that one is most drawn to usually 
reveals in some way who you are and what God has called you 
to do and be; and that you can most relate to.

Minister Reed moved to Dallas, Texas in 1995. In 1998, she 
was welcomed into and joined the ministerial staff at Gospel 
Tabernacle Church, under the leadership of Bishop David E. 
Martin, Sr. Pastor.Join us on ZOOM 
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